
 

 

 

14 September 2020 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Year 11 Additional Religious Studies  

 

I hope you are all staying safe and that your sons/daughters are enjoying the new start to the 

term here at Fullbrook School.  

 

It is with great pleasure that the Religious Studies (RS) Department will be offering Year 11 

students the opportunity to study for their RS GCSE in addition to their current academic subjects. 

Further, more thorough details will follow in due course. In in the short term we, as a department 

would like to determine the number of students that would be interested in receiving this 

provision.  Once student numbers are received, we will then be able to plan and share a curriculum 

map detailing specifics. It is likely that these sessions will be after school one evening per week 

and led online by Miss Khan (Head of RS). The sessions will comprise the completion of the final 

topic: ‘Religion and Life’, followed by revision sessions for those topics already covered last 

academic year and exam specific preparation. 

 

Should you wish your son/daughter to be included in these sessions, please could you email Miss 

Khan (khann@fullbrook.surrey.sch.uk) by Friday 25 September 4PM. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

Mr W Salisbury 

Head of Humanities 
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